
 

 

 

 

23rd February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 2 Trip to London - Tuesday 5th March 2024 

 

As part of our exciting ‘Looking at London’ work this term, we are learning 
about the Great Fire of London in our history work and about famous London 
landmarks in geography.  On Tuesday 5th March 2024 we will be taking the 
children to St Dunstan’s in the East, a church which was greatly damaged 
during the Great Fire, but had significant rebuilding work designed by 
Christopher Wren. More information can be found here - 
https://www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/things-to-do/city-gardens/find-a-garden/st-
dunstan-in-the-east-church-garden.   

 

We will also be visiting Pudding Lane, where the fire started. Finally, we will 
visit ‘The Monument’, which was built to commemorate the Great Fire of 
London and to celebrate the rebuilding of the city after the fire.  The website 
gives you information on where we will be going - 
http://www.themonument.info/.  The children will also get the chance to walk 
across London Bridge to see views of the Thames and all the landmarks along 
the river.  There will be no cost for this trip.  Children will return to school for 
3:30pm. 

 

As all primary school children are entitled to a free school meal, we can provide 
your child with a packed lunch on the day.  Please complete the attached form 
by Monday 26th February to order your child’s free packed lunch.  If you 
would prefer to provide your own packed lunch for your child, this is fine.  Your 
child will need to wear their school uniform as usual however please ensure 
that the children wear comfortable shoes to walk in and bring a small backpack 
and bottle of water.  Please send your child in with a warm winter coat, 
preferably with a hood.  The children will be travelling to London on the bus 
and train.   

 

 

https://www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/things-to-do/city-gardens/find-a-garden/st-dunstan-in-the-east-church-garden
https://www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/things-to-do/city-gardens/find-a-garden/st-dunstan-in-the-east-church-garden
http://www.themonument.info/


 

 

 

 

Please give consent for your child to go on this trip using the link to the google 
form below by Monday 26th February.  We are asking for volunteers to help 
with this trip.  Please indicate on the permission form if you are able to help. 

 

https://forms.gle/1RjXTErpKU8pq8D29 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Daley and Miss Daulton 

Year 2 Teachers  

   
   

https://forms.gle/1RjXTErpKU8pq8D29

